
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 13th January 2023 
 

Spring Term 2023 – Key Dates 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
I have pleasure in providing you with key dates for this term.  Please note that this is by no means 
an exhaustive list.  We fully expect to add more dates to the list and will inform you of any other 
key dates as and when they are confirmed. 
 
January: 
 
Monday 16th January: Swan and Kingfisher Classes Christmas Production (Daytime 

Performances – 10am and 2pm) 
 
Wednesday 18th and  Chance to Shine Cricket Sessions (for Barn Owl, Swan and  
Wednesday 25th January: Kingfisher Classes) 
 
Wednesday 18th January: Swan and Kingfisher Classes Christmas Production (Evening 

Performance – 6pm) 
 
Wednesday 25th January: Barn Owl Class Visit to Carew Castle 
 
Monday 30th January: Kingfisher Class Residential Visit to Urdd Centre, Llangrannog 
 
February: 
 
Wednesday 1st February: Kingfisher Class return from Residential Visit 
 
Thursday 2nd February: Final Chance to Shine Cricket Session (for Barn Owl, Swan and 

Kingfisher Classes) 
 
Monday 6th February: Trefloyne Golf Club – Golf Taster Session with Swan and 

Kingfisher Classes 
 
Wednesday 8th February:  Dark Skies Planetarium Experience – Whole School 
 
Monday 13th February to  Sageston CP School 70th Birthday Celebrations and History 
Friday 17th February: Theme Week 
 
Wednesday 15th February:  Open Event (further details to follow) 
 
Friday 17th February:  Final Day of the Half Term 
 
Monday 27th February:  First Day of the Second Half Term 
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March: 
 
Wednesday 1st March:  Dydd Gŵyl Dewi Sant/ St David’s Day Celebrations 
 
Thursday 2nd March:  World Book Day 
 
Friday 17th March:   Comic Relief: Red Nose Day 
 
Monday 20th March to 
Thursday 23rd March:  Parents’ Evening Meetings 
 
Tuesday 21st March to 
Friday 24th March:   Scholastic Book Fair in School 
 
Friday 31st March:   Final Day of the Term 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A Welch 
Headteacher 
 


